
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/26/2018 5:26:12 PM

First name: Jennifer

Last name: stricklan

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I strongly disagree with putting any more restrictions on motorized use in the Chugach Forest. As my

family lives here in Alaska, the motorized access is a vital part of our recreation. Putting more restrictions will also

hurt local economies, with motorized users not spending vital dollars during the winter to help keep local

business in business.  


